
	

	

	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Genova,	March	08,	2024	

	

Subject:	 Invitation	 to	 attend	 the	 International	Conference	on	Advanced	Visual	 Interfaces	 –	
AVI	2024	

	

I	 hereby	 confirm	 that	 the	 paper	 “Multi-state	 Visualizations	 of	 Descriptive	 Statistics”	 by	
Xiaoyi	Wang	and	Kasper	Hornbæk	has	been	accepted	for	publication	and	oral	presentation	at	the	
International	Conference	on	Advanced	Visual	Interfaces	–	AVI	2024.	

On	 the	 behalf	 of	 the	 organization	 committee,	 it	 is	 therefore	 my	 pleasure	 to	 invite	 Xiaoyi	
Wang	to	attend	AVI	2024	that	will	take	place	in	Arenzano	(Genoa),	Italy,	on	June	3	–	June	7,	2024		

This	invitation	is	done	under	the	agreement	that	conference	organization	will	not	cover	the	
expenses	for	trip,	registration,	and	accommodation.	

The	undersigned,	in	making	this	invitation,	declares	that	he	is	aware	of	the	current	laws	on	
immigration	and	 the	 responsibilities	 arising	 from	Article	12	of	Legislative	Decree	No.	286/98,	 as	
amended	(illegal	immigration).	He	also	declares	that	he	is	aware	of	the	penal	sanctions	in	the	case	
of	false	statements	and	that	the	information	provided	correspond	to	the	truth.	

Sincerely,	

	
	
	
	
	

																											Prof.	Gualtiero	Volpe	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 										AVI	2024	General	Chair		 	
	 	


